

## **CURRICULUM DEPARTMENT**

## EAST GREENWICH TOWNSHIP SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni, Supervisor

Mr. Jeffrey Miller-McGrail, Supervisor

January 5th, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

As a part of our goal to ensure that our students' academic needs are being met, your child will be completing the Aimsweb winter benchmark for Early Literacy in January. This nationally normed screener is administered each fall, winter, and spring for beginners through third-grade students. This screening tool will not be graded or reflected in grades. This universal screener aims to monitor the acquisition of foundational literacy skills and identify students likely to need additional assistance to increase academic success.

Your child's scores will be provided in early February after this winter administration. Please contact your child's teacher or the Office of Curriculum and Instruction if you have any questions. You can also visit the curriculum department's <u>website</u> for more information regarding this district assessment.

Thank you,

Mrs. Lisa Giorgianni
Supervisor of Instruction of ELA, ELL, & Special Areas
giorgiannil@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us